
Governing Board Diversity Statement 

 

The Governing Board has grown significantly during 2023 and firmly believes in the 

benefits diversity brings and is committed to equality. The Board is composed of 

members of the local community and its environs with diverse skills, experience and 

backgrounds. There is a spread of ages represented although only 20% are under 40 

years of age. At present the members are all White British which reflects the local 

community. Members with varied disability and sexuality are also represented. At 

present the Board is comprised of 100% females. 

The Governing Board aspires to achieve gender diversity where each gender is equally 

represented, where there is representation from ethnic minorities and more 

representation from the younger generation. 


